
 

Newsletter  Tuesday 11th December 2018 
                          Week 9B Term 4 

School  

Information 
 

Address: 

13 Binnia Street 

Coolah 2843 
 

Phone: 63 77 1101 

Fax:     63 77 1004 
 

Email: 

coolah-c.school@ 

det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Website: 

www.coolah-c. 

schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

Relieving Principal: 

Winston Hughes 
 

Relieving Deputy Principal: 

Jayne Lovelock 
 

Head Teachers: 

Linda Milford 

Evelyn George 
 

Assistant Principals: 

Megan Wesley 

Kate Simmons 
 

School Administration 

Manager: 

Lenore Curtis 

 

Parents & Citizens 

Association 
 

President: 

Barb Baker 
 

Vice President: 

Andrew Thomas 
 

Secretary: 

Allison Mudford 
 

Treasurer: 

Lucinda Miller 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The virtue is in the struggle not the prize” 

P&C Meetings 
 

Third Tuesday 

 each month  

@ 6.30pm 

CCS Staff Room 

CCS Calendar of Events -  Week 9B 

December 
Tues 11th 

 Cricket Finals - Dubbo 

Wed 12th 
 Year 6 Farewell 
 K-6 Rewards Day 

Thurs 13th 
 K-6 Class Parties 
 Secondary Rewards Day 

Fri 14th  End of Term Assembly 

CCS Calendar of Events -  Week 10A 

December 
Mon 17th 

 Presentation Night  - 7.00pm 

Tues 18th  P&C Christmas Meeting - 6.30pm 

Wed 19th  School’s out  - Students last day! 

Merry Christmas 

& 

Happy New Year 
 

From Staff & Students 

of  

Coolah Central School 



I would like to acknowledge and thank all 
staff and students for their continued 
commitment and hard work throughout the 
term. It’s been a very busy and rewarding 
year for all. I would also like to thank 
parents/carers and community members, 

and our incredible P & C for their continued support of 
the school.  
 

We are unfortunately farewelling some Coolah Central 
School staff at the end of this year. I would like to 
acknowledge the contribution that Mrs Shannon Bush 
and Ms Soo Tan have provided to Coolah Central 
School during their time at school and wish them all the 
best for the future. I would also like to thank Ms Jayne 
Lovelock for relieving as Deputy Principal this term. 
 
I hope everyone has a safe and relaxing break. Merry 
Christmas and have a Happy New Year.  

Relieving Principal News with Mr Hughes    

Relieving Deputy Principal’s News with Ms Lovelock    

This term has flown by so quickly and I’d 
like to take this opportunity to thank staff, 
students and the community for their 
support this term. It has been a delight to 
have the opportunity to work here this 
term. 

 
Last week’s SRC Disco went off with a blast and all who 
attended thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 
 
The week ahead: 
 
 Tuesday 11th Dec we have the Super 8’s Cricket 

in Dubbo.  
 Wednesday 12th Dec is the K-6 Rewards Day and 

the Year 6 Dinner.  

 Thursday 13th Dec is the 7-11 Rewards Day and 
Years K-6 class parties. 

 Friday 14th Dec is the End of Term Assembly. 
 Monday 17th is the End of Year Presentation 

Night. 
 
Dates for starting next year are: 
 
 Tuesday 29th January – staff return 
 Wednesday 30th January – Years 1-7, 11-12. 

Best Start appointments. 

 Thursday 31st January – Years 8-10. Best Start 

appointments 

 Monday 4th February - Kindergarten 

 
I wish you all a happy and safe holiday. 

PH: 02 6377 1101   Fax: 02 6377 1004  Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

News Relevant to K-12 
 

Thankyou to all parents, staff and community members who have 
once again committed to supporting our Annual Presentation Night 
which will  be held next Monday evening, 17th December. An early 

congratulations goes to all award recipients. 
 

A BIG thankyou goes to all parents and friends who have helped our 
school and students in any way throughout the year. Your help has 

been greatly appreciated! 
 

School reports will be sent home next week. If you have any concerns 
or queries, please contact your class teachers. 



 
PBL Rewards Day will be held this Wednesday. Congratulations to all of the 
students who will be participating, on their fantastic behaviour throughout the year. 
 
We would like to remind all K-6 students that this Thursday is their Class Party 
day. Notes went home today and need to be returned with monies ASAP to their 
class teacher please. 
 
Year 1/2 have taken notes home asking for consent to be filmed as part of an anti-
bullying initiative. Please sign and return these notes by Friday 14th December. 
 
If your child has any Library books or home readers at home, please return them 
this week so that our stocktake of these resources may be completed. 
 
A very big thankyou to all of our wonderful volunteers who have assisted in any 
way throughout the year. Your help has been greatly appreciated and we would 
like to invite you to a special morning tea at the end of the Term 4 Assembly this 
Friday in the hall to show our appreciation. 
 
As this will be our final newsletter for the year, we would like to wish everyone a 
Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy and prosperous 2019. We hope that you all 
have a relaxing and enjoyable holiday and that you get to spend lots of quality 
time with your families. 
 

K—6 News 

Pandora Art Gallery 
 
Art students from CCS have been invited to 
display their artworks in the gallery. Parents, 
students and community are welcome to visit the 
gallery to see the student’s work. This display will be shown for 
two weeks. I Highly recommend a 
visit. 
 
Cheryl Rawlinson 
Art Teacher 
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K—6 News 
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Homework and Assignments Due 

Kindergarten/ 
Year 1 

 
Home reading 
 
 
 

No Homework unit. 
Students can still continue to 
practise their sight words/Spelling 
words and their home readers 
though. Please remember to 
complete the yellow Home Reading 
Record books. 
 
If your child is looking for extra work 
to do at home, then he/she may 
practise writing stories consisting of 
more than one sentence. 

Year 1/2  
 
 
 
Home Readers 
 

I would like to wish everyone a 
happy and safe holiday! Thank you 
for a fabulous Year 1/2 and friends! 
 
Please read every night. 

Year 2/3   Thank you all for yet another 
fantastic year. Thank you also for all 
of your hard work and I hope you 
have a very relaxing break over the 
Christmas holiday period, ready to 
return in 2019. 

Year 3/4  
 
 
 

Continue to read at home every 
night.  
Homework and Weekly spelling 
have finished for the year.   
 

Year 5 Spelling words 
 
15-20 minutes of reading 
 

Revision 
 
 
Daily 
 
 

Year 5/6 Spelling 
 
20 minutes reading 

Revision  
 
Daily 

Learning and 
Support 

 I would like to wish everyone a safe 
and happy holiday and a very Merry 
Christmas. Thank you for a 
wonderful 2018 and all the best for 
the new year. 
This week we will be revising our 
spelling sounds from the year. 
There will be no homework due this 
week. 



SECONDARY SCHOOL ASSESSMENT/ASSIGNMENTS 

 

Lasagne 

& Popper 

$5 

Roast Pork with 

Vegies &  

Xmas Pudding 

$6 

Tues  18/12 Thurs 13/12 

 

Year 7  Maths – completion of class exercises 

 All class work to be up-to-date 
 

Year 8  All class work to be up-to-date 
 

Year 9  9/10 English– Red -  Essay practice 

 All class work to be up-to-date 

 

Year 10  9/10 English– Red – Essay practice 

 All class work to be up-to-date 

Year 12  Geography - Mega Cities Case Study Due 10 December 

 Agriculture - Product Study Due Week 2 Term 1 - 2019 

 Biology—DNA profiling and population studies task 

 All class work to be up-to-date 

Can parents and guardians please check students diaries as there  
may be additional homework or teacher correspondence  
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P&C Canteen 
 

Please finalise 

 ALL accounts  

           this week!! 
 

Please note when ordering lunches for the 

rest of the term, that some items are now 

running low.   



Secondary PBL 

Raffle Winners 

Rachael Year 10 - TAS 
Korina Year 12 HSIE 
Travis Year 11 - TAS 
Ben Year 8 - HSIE 

Students receive a $5.00 voucher to spend at the  

School Canteen. 

       P&C  
End of Year  

Christmas Meeting 

 Tuesday 18th December  

               at 6.30pm 
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THE PRINCIPAL AND STAFF 
OF  

COOLAH CENTRAL SCHOOL 
 

      

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
INVITE YOU TO  
END OF TERM 

ASSEMBLY 

FOR TERM 4 
 

Friday 14th December 2018 
 

Commencing at 9.15 am 

Kindergarten/Year 1        

received a very 

special letter in the 

mail today from 

Santa! 



SECONDARY STUDENTS WILL BE  
SWIMMING FOR SPORT  
THIS WEDNESDAY! 
 

Term 1 - 2019  

Student Start Dates 
 

January 2019 

Monday 28th - Australia Day Holiday 

Tuesday 29th - Staff Return (No students) 

Wednesday 30th - Students Years 1 - 7, 11 &12  

Wednesday 30th - Kindergarten Best Start Begins 

Thursday 31st - Students Years 8 - 10  
 

February 2019 

Monday 4th - Kindergarten  
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Good luck to all the students 
playing in the Super 8’s 
Central Schools Knockout 
cricket today in Dubbo. 



Coolah Central School  
 

would like to invite  
 

parents/carers & members of the community 
who have volunteered their time in 2018 

 
to Morning Tea 

 
following the End of Term Assembly  

approximately 11.00 am 
 

on Friday 14th December 2018 

END OF TERM ASSEMBLY 

 Friday, 14th December 

 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 

Monday, 17th December 

 

STUDENTS FINISH TERM 4 

Wednesday, 19th December 
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Thank you to Brad & Scott of 

Agriweld Dubbo for supporting 

the Coolah Central School 

Industrial Arts and Metal students. 
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Ensuring the future of our children with support from the following sponsors 

 

Ph: 63771128 Mobile: 0428771128 

28ft Table top Truck and 20ft Trailer 

Stock, hay & General Freight 

Hassle free - no jobs a worry 

Fax 02 6377 1034 

 

Keyhaze 
PTY LTD 

63771549 
0429771549 

 

www.coolahsportingclub.com.au 

Phone: 63771222 

 

Mobile Phone 0427 836 076 

Luxury Mini Bus & Coach Service 

Day/Overnight/Extended Charters 

www.gracecoaches.com.au 

 

Henry & Kate 
Thompson 


